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BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
UNION COUNTY, FLORIDA

TENTATIVE BUDGET HEARING
SEPTEMBER 14, 2020

NOTE: If any person decides to appeal any decision made with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he 
or she will need a record for the proceedings and may need to insure that a verbatim record is made.

PRESIDING: Karen Cossey, Chair

RECORDING: Kellie Hendricks Rhoades, Clerk & Comptroller

ATTENDING: Commissioner Lacey Cannon; Commissioner Channing Dobbs; Commissioner Jimmy Tallman; James 
Williams, County Coordinator; Dianne Hannon, Board Secretary; Russ Wade, County Attorney 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER 
Chair Cossey called the meeting to order at 5:30 pm.  Commissioner Tallman offered the invocation and led Pledge 
of Allegiance.

PRESENTATION OF PROPOSED MILLAGE
Chair Cossey announced the proposed 10.000 millage rate, rolled-back rate of 9.7748 and called for public 
comments.  Hearing no request for public comments, she closed the floor to public comments and called for Board 
action.  Commissioner Tallman moved to accept the proposed rate of 10.000 mils, and Commissioner Cannon 
seconded the motion.  It passed unanimously.

PRESENTATION OF BUDGET
Chair Cossey turned the floor over to Clerk Rhoades for presentation of the budget.  Clerk Rhoades walked the 
Board through the budget, indicating major changes from the previous year, especially highlighting the level of 
uncertainty at the current time given the Coronavirus pandemic and resulting economic shutdown, and the CARES 
Act funding.

Chair Cossey called for public comments, and hearing non, she closed the floor to public comments.

Commissioner Dobbs moved, and Commissioner Cannon seconded, to adopt the tentative budget.  All 
commissioners voted for the motion.

With no further business, Chair Cossey adjourned the meeting. 

Adopted by vote of the Board of County Commissioners on October 19, 2020.


